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Comments: E-bikes should not be allowed in wilderness or proposed wilderness areas.  I live in Montana and

have had many near accidents with regular bikes on hiking trails.  They come up so fast and so few let you know

they are behind you.  Imagine what this does for wildlife.  Not every mechanized machine needs to be allowed

anywhere they want.  There are plenty of forest roads, Forest Service and BLM.  Mountains bikes and I'm sure e-

bikes will damage fragile soils and tear up trails particularly when they are wet. PLEASE SAY NO. 


